
Executive Council Committee in HBCU 

 

Meeting notes for 9AM, 6/17/19 teleconference of the HBCU Committee.  

Committee members present: Shaw, Alexander, Calloway, Cunningham, George, Hagans and Lowe.  

Guests: Byrd, Malm, Lowery, Hodges-Copple and Rodman.  

The Chair, Canon Shaw, appointed committee member Lowe as note taker for this meeting, and opened 

the meeting with prayer.  

The minutes of the 5/23/19 teleconference were approved.  

Hodges-Copple and Rodman briefed the committee about developments at St Augustine’s, including the 

search for a chaplain.  

Malm reported on actions of Executive council concerning distribution of funds formally allocated to St 

Paul’s to Voorhees College, as well as upcoming meetings in NY with representatives of Trinity Wall 

Street and Voorhees. Lowery reported on his work with St Augustine’s and Voorhees. 

The next teleconference for the HBUC committee was scheduled for 8/12/19 at 10 AM ET. 

The meeting adjourned at 10 AM. 

 

Dr. Eugene Lowe, Secretary pro tem 

 


